
 
 

   

Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 

Children In Need Fundraising- 17th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year to raise funds for children in need, Wavendon Gate School are taking part 

in the Bearpee challenge.  The aim is to complete 1000 burpees within a month, 

however, we are going to do it as a wholeschool event and complete 1000 burpees 

collectively in one day altogether! Keep your eyes peeled on facebook for the 

group shot. 

 

We are hoping to raise lots of funds for Children in Need and are grateful for any 

sponsorship you are able to give.  We have set up a just giving page for you to share 

the link with family and friends.  Please copy and paste this link into your web 

browser. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/wavendongateschoolbearpeechallenge 

 

In addition to the Bearpee challenge, we welcome children to come into school 

wearing yellow, or the children in need official merchandise.  We will be asking for a 

donation of £1 for this.  We are accepting cash donations on the day or you can 

pay via ParentMail by clicking on the £1 Children In Need donation listed in the 

shop. 

 

We hope your children enjoy participating in this fun event and thank you in 

advance for your support. 

 

Kind regards  

The School Council  

 

   

 

 

 

  

         

  


